
Newsletter
IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 28th June 2024

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  Thank You. 

Celebration of Music Event – Wednesday 10th July, 5.30pm at Hymers College
HCAT’s 11th Birthday Party Lunch - Wednesday 3rd July

Year 5 Magic Flute Performance – Friday 5th July, 9.30am at Church On The Way
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – Wednesday 17th July, 5.30pm at Church On The Way

Breakfast Club 
If you require a place for your child in Breakfast Club from September, you must re-apply via the office. 

Please email admin.thoresby@hcat.org.uk to confirm a place for September. 
Alternatively, you can call our office on 01482 342972.

Thank you so much to all of the parents/carers that attended Sports Days on Tuesday and 
Wednesday. The children were amazing and we appreciated your support in cheering them on! 
Sports Day results are as follows:
1st) Larkin - 391 points
2nd) Campbell - 344 points
3rd) Mackail - 295 points
4th) Sullivan - 285 points
A huge well done to all involved!

Calendar of Character
For week beginning 1st July

Leadership

Key points

A leader is a person who leads or          
commands a group. It is someone 
another person will follow.  A leader 
is someone who motivates and 
inspires you to meet a goal. 

Ideas from 3B
‘It’s like when you tell someone what 
to do but in a nice way’. Beattie

‘If you’re a footballer and play for a 
team, someone leads it’. Finley

‘You can’t be bossy’. Olivia

Discussion points / questions to
consider:

Think about a time when you may have 
been a leader?

How did you motivate them?
Are you a house captain or on a  

committee? 
Think about a team or club you may 

have been in, who was in charge? Was 
it you? 

Who leads our school? 
A great leader inspires confidence in 

other people and moves them into 
action. 



SINGING ASSEMBLIES

Listening: Rachmaninoff - Piano Concerto No. 2 in C Minor
KS1 Singing: Abba - I Have A Dream

KS2 Singing: Natasha Bedingfield - Unwritten

Please remember that we strive to be a NUT FREE school, so please make sure you check the ingredients in your child's 
packed lunch.

Thank you.

POLITE REMINDER
Children should only bring fruit to school for a snack, NOT sweets and chocolate.

Next week we will be celebrating
HCAT’S  11th birthday and 

enjoying a special birthday lunch.

Year 3 NHS visitor session. 
We learnt about making
Healthy food choices.
We found out about how
important exercise is and
completed a Jo Wicks
workout.

Thank you so much to all of the parents/carers that 
attended Sports Days on Tuesday and Wednesday. The 
children were amazing and we appreciated your support 
in cheering them on! Sports Day results are as follows:



Congratulations to the 
Thoresby Kitchen Team.

A busy month providing packed
lunches for trips, a special lunch for  
Kaleidoscope for the children and 
an Afternoon Tea for our important 
visitors on Grand Finale Day!
Thank you to you all.


